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STORM DRAIN FACILITY IMPACT REQUIREMENTS 

 
 

 
As of April 5th, 2021, Clark County Public Works will begin requiring all potential Permittees to verify if 

proposed work impacts Clark County maintained underground infrastructure (i.e. Storm Drain facilities).  

This includes but is not limited to storm drain manholes, drop inlets, RCB structures, Arch structures, 

channels as well as any related piping; RCP, HDPE, C-900, C905, Corrugated Metal, etc.   

The following conditions must be verified prior to submittal of Encroachment Permit package: 

If the proposed work is within 6’ horizontally and/or 18” vertically of Clark County Maintained 

underground infrastructure, the existing infrastructure must be shown on the work plans.   

 

The Encroachment Permit application has been revised to reflect this requirement.   

 

Please utilize the following link to assist with determining if there is a potential impact to said facilities:    
 
https://www.arcgis.com/home/webmap/viewer.html?webmap=65f43697392c42a582c21128caeec73c&extent=-115.2746,36.056,-
115.0211,36.1709 
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